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NOTICE

NO: 164/2023 | DATE: 16.10.2023

This is for information of all concerned that the Autumn Vacation will commence on and from
16.10.2023(Monday) and the college will re open on 23.11.2023 (Thursday) after vacation.

Faculty members, who wish to be detained during the Autumn Vacation, are advised to
submit a prayer in writing to the undersigned stating clearly the purpose of such detention
within 13"" October 2023.

Sd/-
Principal

Kanyashree College



